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Schedule for Mass and Sacraments 
 

Saturday Vigil:  5:00 p.m.  

Sunday:  8:00 a.m.  10:00 a.m.  12:00 noon 

Monday-Friday:  8:00 a.m.  
                 

Baptism: Call the parish office to register for sacramental preparation and monthly baptism. 

Reconciliation: Saturday, 4:15-4:45 or by appointment. 

Marriage: See a parish priest at least 8-12 months prior to the date of marriage. 

Anointing the Sick: Please notify the parish office. 

Holy Orders: Please see a parish priest or go to www.catholicpriest.com 

Parish Registration: Every family in the parish should be registered. New families (including newly 
married) should register by completing a parish registration form available at church or online.  

 

Our parish vitality depends on all Catholics registering as parish members. 

Reverend Msgr. John J. Darcy, Pastor 
Reverend Msgr. William J. McCaffrey,  Pastor Emeritus  

Reverend Thomas L. Keenan, Pastor Emeritus 

Rev. Carl B. Fisette, Priest in Residence 

Mr. John F. Needham, Deacon  

Rev. Mr. Stephen Battey, Deacon 
 

Mrs. Patricia Pita, Administrative Assistant 

Mrs. Laura Loffredo, Part-time Secretary 

Mr. Ronald Procopio, Minister of Music, 434-6304; 529-2250 

Sister Perpetua Lester, R.S.M., Pastoral Assistant 
 

Ms. Jessica Walters, Religious Education, Gr. 1-6, jwalters.ore@gmail.com 

Mr. Daniel Seseske, Religious Education, Gr. 7-11, dseseske.ore@gmail.com 

Mrs. Erin Roche, Youth Activities, Erinroche@cox.net  Cell: 401-419-7828 

St. Margaret Church 
1098 Pawtucket Avenue   Rumford, RI  02916 

Phone: 401-438-3230    Fax: 401-438-4221 

Email: office-stmargaretchurch@cox.net 

www.stmargaretchurch.org 

Office Hours: Weekdays 9 a.m.—3 p.m. (closed Wed.)  



St. Margaret parishioner Julia Hurley, daughter of Tom & Maureen Hurley, has 
been selected by the Office of Youth Ministry to receive the St. Timothy Award for 

integrity, leadership and service.  This is the highest national award a Catholic 

youth can receive, and we are very proud of Julia, who also serves as a Eucharistic 
Minister here at St. Margaret’s.  Our sincere congratulations to Julia and her 

family! 

 

 

February 18—24 

SATURDAY  5:00 P.M.      Memorial Mass for deceased members of the Sales, Amaral & Barney families 

SUNDAY  8:00 A.M.     Memorial Mass for Rev. Francis Craig  

 10:00 A.M.   Memorial Mass for Bob Capello, by his wife 

 12:00 Noon    Memorial Mass for Vincent & Ethel Powers, by family 

MONDAY  8:00 A.M.     Mass for an Increase in Vocations 

TUESDAY  8:00 A.M.     Mass for deceased members of the Fitzpatrick Family 

WEDNESDAY  8:00 A.M.     Birthday Remembrance for Anna Loffredo, by family 

THURSDAY  8:00 A.M.     4th Anniversary Mass for Everett McKinnon, by family 

FRIDAY            8:00 A.M.     Mass for Religious Freedom throughout the World 

 

February 25—26 

SATURDAY  5:00 P.M.      Memorial Mass for Albino Prata Coelho, by family 

SUNDAY  8:00 A.M.     Birthday Remembrance for Catharine V. Magsamen, by family  

 10:00 A.M.   Memorial Mass Eugene, Rita & Suzanne McPeake, by family 

 12:00 Noon    Memorial Mass for Evelyn Jannetti & Paul G. Jannetti, by family 

St. Margaret Church     Rumford, RI 

M
il

e
s

to
n

e
s

 

Announcements 

 The Parish Office will be closed for the Presidents’ Day Holiday, Monday, February 20. 

 The St. Margaret Parish Hospitality Committee will host the next Coffee ‘N on February 26 in the 

Community Room after the 8:00 a.m. and the 10:00 a.m. Masses. 

 The Parish Finance Council will meet on Monday, February 27, at 5:30 p.m. 

 The St. Patrick’s/St. Joseph’s Day Celebration at the Wannamoisett Country Club will be a fun and 

casual affair, perfect for mingling with fellow parishioners you may not see very often.  Corn beef sliders, 

sausage/peppers, Irish/Italian Flag tri-color pasta salad, desserts, coffee, and a Beer Garden offering 

Guinness, Harp and Smithwick beers on tap.     Pick up a reservation form on your way out of church or 

contact the parish office at: office-stmargaretchurch@cox.net  Don’t wait … seating is limited! 

 During this season of inclement weather, please be reminded that on weekday mornings, if the East 

Providence public schools are closed or delayed, there will be no 8:00 am Mass. 

Please remember in your prayers Terry Peck and Jake Webster, 

whose funeral Masses were held recently. 



Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Special Lenten Food Drive! 
 

The Bread of Life Food Pantry will once 

again hold a special food drive during  

Lent.  The Pantry specifically requests 

donations of canned tuna, with a 

stated goal of collecting 2,017 cans of 

tuna between Ash Wednesday and Easter Sunday.  The 

2,017 cans will provide approximately three months’ 

worth of the canned tuna inventory needed by the 

Pantry.  The donations will be gratefully received from 

the six East Providence churches that operate the Pantry, 

as well as from the community at large. Please note that 

last year, we received 2,171 cans!  It would be very 

exciting to meet or exceed this number in 2017!  

The Bread of Life Food Pantry is very grateful for the 

kindness of so many generous people and organizations 

in the East Providence area who sustain its outreach 

among those in need in our community. Please call the 

office at Newman Congregational Church at 434-4742 for 

more information about the Pantry or visit the Pantry’s 

website at EPBreadOfLife.org . 

SPRED (Special Religious Development) is a small faith 

community serving persons with disabilities.  SPRED 

assists with preparation for the Sacraments and provides a 

nurturing atmosphere for continued spiritual growth.  If 

you have a special needs person in your family, or if you 

know of someone who might benefit from this program, 

please contact Gloria Courtois at 401-722-5431. 

 

The Next Baptism Preparation Session 

will be held on Mon., April 3, at 7 p.m. in 

the Community Room. Parents should be 

registered parish members and committed 

to sharing their Catholic faith and its 

practices with their growing family. 

Godparent or Confirmation Sponsor Form: Have you been 

asked to be a godparent or confirmation sponsor? If you 

have, please know that you will be required to be a 

registered parishioner of Saint Margaret Church for six 

months before we can issue a “letter in good standing” as 

required for sponsors to indicate they are striving to 

practice their faith by regular worship, as well as by being 

in good canonical standing and living lives consistent with 

Gospel values. 

 

St. Margaret Parish Ministries 

2017 CATHOLIC CHARITY APPEAL 
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     Have you given prayerful consideration to your gift 

for the 2017 Catholic Charity Appeal?  Won’t you help us 

by being the “Hands of Christ” in supporting the people 

and the work of the Diocese of Providence? 

     Many of you have already responded to the Catholic 

Charity Appeal mailing from Bishop Tobin.  On behalf of 
those served by the ministries and services funded by the 

Catholic Charity Appeal, we thank you for your gifts. 

     If you have not made a gift to this year’s Appeal, you 
will be able to do so through our in-pew solicitation 

which will take place on the weekends of February 25/26 

and March 4/5.  Our parish goal is to attain 100% 
participation – a goal that can only be reached with your 

sacrificial help and support.  All gifts, regardless of size, 

help to make a difference in the lives of so many 

individuals.  

Ash Wednesday (March 1, 2017) 

9:00 am  Mass/Imposition of Ashes 

  with the children of St. Margaret School 

12:00 noon Liturgy of the Word and Imposition of  

  Ashes 

1:30 pm  Imposition of Ashes at Rumford Towers 

5:30 pm   Mass/Imposition of Ashes 
 

Stations of the Cross 

Every Thursday during Lent at 7:00 p.m. in the Church 

 

Parish Mission 

“Mary, the Model of Discipleship” 

March 19—21 Each evening at 7:00 in the Church 

Mission Preacher:  Fr. Jeremy Rodrigues 

   Director of the Office of Worship 

   Diocese of Providence 

Lenten Observances at St. Margaret Parish 



February 19, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincere thanks to all who continue regular financial 
support for St. Margaret Parish. 

 

Wknd of Feb. 11/12 2016 2017 

# of budgets used ƕƜƔ Ɩƕƕ 

Checks, envelopes $4,173.00 $6,079.00 

Loose 209.00 270.00 

Children’s envelopes 102.00    

# EFT participants ƕƖƛ ƕƗƕ 

Faith Direct—EFT 2,238.90 2,345.90 

TOTAL OFFERTORY $6,722.90 $8,694.90 
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The Gregorian Concert Choir  

and Festival Orchestra  
Rev. Msgr. Anthony Mancini, conductor 

Mr. Philip Faraone, organist 

is pleased to present 

 

“Sing of Mary” 
 

A concert to honor Our Lady in celebration of “A Year 

With Mary” throughout the Diocese of Providence 

on 

Saturday, March 18, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 

The Cathedral of Saints Peter and Paul 

 

A St. Patrick/St. Joseph Day Reception will follow in 

Cathedral Hall.  Tickets (donation: $10) are available at 

the Cathedral office (331-2434) or at the door on the 

evening of the concert. 



February 19, 2017 

 

The Pastor’s Page  

 

We celebrated First Penance 

this past Monday with 41 

second-graders.  The snowy 

weather reminded me of 

Psalm 51: 9; …“wash me, and 

I will be whiter than snow.”  Please keep these little ones 

in your thoughts and prayers as they continue on the path 

to receiving First Communion on May 6th. 

Portions from the Sermon on the Mount continue this 

week and next weekend. Jesus quotes the Law of Moses 

twice today, and then adds, “But I say to you…” He 

spoke with authority and by example.  We strive for 

perfection as the Father is perfect: a tall order, which is 

only possible through grace (God’s love). 

Two weeks from today, folks, is the First Sunday of Lent! 

(Ash Wednesday is March 1).  It’s not too early to think 

about daily prayer, devotion, personal acts of self-

sacrifice, and Christian service as we approach Lent.  

Personal and family devotion to Mary during this Marian 

Year is one possible Lenten practice.  Say one decade of 

the rosary in the car instead of listening to the radio on 

the commute to work (or while walking). Another 

possibility is reading one chapter a day of St. Luke’s 

Gospel during Lent.  Acts of self-sacrifice (fasting, good 

deeds) and increased charitable giving are other practices 

to expand our Christian lives. 

The Lenten Parish Mission will be preached by Father 

Jeremy Rodrigues, Administrative Secretary to Bishop 

Tobin and Director of the Office of Worship.  This gifted 

and talented priest of almost eight years will be reflecting 

on “Mary: The Model of Discipleship” on March 19-21 at 

7:00 p.m. each evening.  Plan to be with us for this special 

parish Lenten devotion. 

Finally, even amid the discipline of Lent, we pause to 

celebrate the feast days of St. Patrick and St. Joseph. 

Details can be found elsewhere in the bulletin… reserve a 

table with your family and friends.  It will be a fun, casual 

dress (no jeans) event at Wannamoisett Country Club at 

6:30 p.m. on Saturday, March 11th.  Live music provided 

by the Jesse Liam Band.  Come join the fun! 

 

Only 31 days to spring, friends!  

~ Monsignor Darcy 

 


